
McGILL UNIVERSITY
t

Faculty of DentistryOFFICE OF THE DEAN

June Ilth,1924.Montreal,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G,C,M,G, 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir,

I am enclosing with this a copy of a letter along 

the lines which I suggested to you. 

from you, indicating what you had in your mind, when you spoke 

of the work of our full-time demonstrators, and the research work 

which should be carried on, and the kind of men which we must have 

if such work is to be successfully done, ifc" would help me in 

discussing this matter, with the other members of my Faculty, who 

are perhaps all too prone to place the emphasis altogether on the 

nature of the operations, actually performed in the mouth.

The letter as you understand is simply suggestive.

I am,

If I had some such letter

Very truly yours,

T

Dean.
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